
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 6.11.20 

 

Dear Families, 

I hope you have had a good break during half term 

and are staying safe and feeling as positive as you can 

under the circumstances. Thank you for wearing face 

coverings when dropping off and collecting the 

children. We are working hard 

to continue to keep our community as safe as we 

possibly can.  

Please see the latest Covid19 guidance from the DFE 

about the ventilation of classrooms: 

In cooler weather windows should be opened just enough to 

provide constant background ventilation and opened more fully 

during breaks to purge the air in the space. Opening internal doors 

can also assist with creating a throughput of air. If necessary external opening doors may 

also be used as long as they are not fire doors.  

Whilst we must adhere to these guidelines in order to keep our children and 

staff safe from the risks of Covid, we do not want anyone to feel cold or 

uncomfortable whilst in school. Therefore, Mr Dunn is checking that the 

heating is on at all times and I regularly monitor the temperature of all 

classrooms. Should your child wish to, they are very welcome to wear extra 

clothing whilst in school.  

Harvest donations 

Thank you so much for all of your generous donations to 

celebrate this year’s Harvest Festival. More than ever, 

families in Stockport need extra support and once again 

our Nevill Road family have shown overwhelming 

kindness towards others. All of the donations have been 

gratefully received by Chelwood Foodbank. 

 

 



Our ASPIRE Curriculum 

    

 

Before half term the children thoroughly enjoyed their art ASPIRE day and 

produced some stunning work using a variety of different materials to create 

their butterflies. The displays around school are going to look amazing! 

Parent Meetings 

Please be reminded that phonecalls will last for 10 minutes and we will be 

calling the first contact number on our system. If you would prefer us to use a 

different number, inform the school office prior to your meeting. You may see 

a ‘private or withheld’ number come up instead of the school’s. Please still 

answer the call. 

Reporting Covid related information 
Please inform school of any Covid related information using the email 
address covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk so we can follow up any 
necessary contact tracing. This email address will be checked regularly. 

Diary Dates: 

 Friday 13th November – Children in Need non uniform / wear spots  

 Wednesday 18th  November – School photos (individual) 

 Wednesday 25th November – 5.00pm virtual Y6 SATS meeting 

 Friday 11th December – PTA Sponsored run / Christmas dinner day!  

 

Thank you for your continuing support. Stay safe and stay positive. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More 
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